Wednesday, 5th ]une 2019
NOTICE TO PARENTS OF O-LEVEL STUDENTS

« HISTORY CLASH WITH MATHEMATICS. ALL

Students taking History will appear for the History
Exam at 9:00 am tomorrow, Thursday, 6th June 2019,
and will be quarantined until the start of the
Mathematics Exam at 12:00 pm .

eALL HISTORY STUDENTS MUST REPORT AT
8:15 AM SHARP IN ORDER TO IMPLEMENT
THE QUARANTINE PROCEDURES/.

eKindly refer to the school website for the
ATTACHED notice regarding QUARANTINE
INSTRUCTIONS AND REGULATIONS.




